
The Interface
“Taking 8-Bits Into The 21st Century”

                                                                                                                         Volume 40 Issue 2
                                                                                                January/February 2021  

Happy Rugged Start To 2021 From All Of Us At FCUG!
In This Issue:

The Editor's Godzilla  (A fond memory from Commodore past.)
Monthly Meeting Reports (Back to where we were last February.)
A Royal Warrant (Direct from the Palace concerning the Commodore.)
Interview With Gideon Zweijtzer (New Commodore product developer.)
Tribute To Chuck Yeager (A great American will be missed.)
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